

October 30, 2007

Dr. Daniel Kubikian 1416 Brace Road Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

Dear Dr. Kubikian:

Thank you for speaking to the Dental Hygiene seniors on *Principles of Periodontal Surgery* today. The students commented that your lecture was interesting and easy to follow. They are looking forward to visiting your office in the spring and observing surgical procedures.

Your support of our programs is an invaluable part of the students' education. I appreciate your contribution, and hope you will continue your affiliation with our program.

Blackwood Campus P.O. Box 200, College Drive Blackwood, New Jersey 08012 (856) 227-7200

Sincerely,

Director of

Camden City Campus 200 North Broadway Camden, New Jersey 08102 (856) 338-1817

William G. Rohrer Campus 1889 Rt. 70 East Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 (856) 874-6000 Catherine A. Boos, D.M.D. Director of Dental Programs

as when the pull the